
T-Shirt Pre-Order Form

Reserved shirts may be picked up at the registration table upon receiving your $20 donation per shirt. 

HOLD FOR: 

- Available Sizes -

S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL thru 5-XL 
Specify preferred size of shirt you would 

like to reserve. 
*This shirt style runs small.

2019 Assessor Retreat T-Shirt

Receive this special  

Assessor Retreat 2019 

commemorative T-Shirt for each $20 
donation, while supplies last. Proceeds 
from the sale of this limited edition shirt 
will be donated to the American Cancer 
Society for the fight against breast 
cancer. Complete this pre-order form 
and return to us before August 23rd to 
reserve yours! There will also be a 
limited number of shirts in a few select 
sizes available to purchase at the retreat. 

SIZE REQUESTED 

Email or Fax this pre-order form to  
Laurie Pinkleton at the address below. 

If you have T-Shirt ordering questions, please contact: 

Laurie Pinkleton 
Phone: (615) 401-7802 
Fax: (615) 741-3888 
Laurie.Pinkleton@cot.tn.gov 
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